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EDI Files Delay 

We are experiencing an issue with the transmission of EDI files. 

We are working with our IT group to identify the root cause to determine the impacted files 

and required resolution steps.  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

Thank you, 

Retail Choice 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 

retailaccess@coned.com 

Contact Us 
If you have any questions or comments, please visit our ESCO website or email 
RetailAccess@coned.com. 

mailto:retailaccess@coned.com
mailto:visit%20our%20ESCO%20website.
mailto:RetailAccess@coned.com

	Contact Us

